
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 

 
Therefore Jesus also, that He might sanctify the people with His 
own blood, suffered outside the gate.  Therefore let us go forth 
to Him, outside the camp, bearing His reproach. 
       Hebrews 13:12-13 
 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Thru the Bible Radio broadcasts the Bible lessons of the late J. 
Vernon McGee, whose vision was for people to study the whole 
Word of God and be blessed by its spiritual riches.  His pattern 
was to teach through the entire Bible in five years.  TTBR staff 
also answer correspondence, provide literature for those who 
ask, and translate Dr. McGee’s messages into other languages.  
Pray for all the staff to have the Lord’s heart to reach the lost, 
for finances to continue the broadcasts, and for listeners to trust 
Christ and mature in Him. 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting 
 
Today is the last day to bring items for the Haiti Team.  The 
list is in the hall.  Your help will be a great blessing to the 
people in Haiti.  Please… 
 
Next week in the Evening Service Ken Turnbull will be 
speaking and bringing us up to date on the African Christian 
University.  Come, hear, be blessed and challenged. 
 
 
  

Sunday 
June 7, 2009 

 
 

Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Communion                                                            Joe Rogers 
 
     Message                                      John Glasser 

 
Sanctification 
John 17:16-19 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sunday Evening Service                                                 6:00 PM 
      
     Message                                                               John Glasser 

 
What We Must Believe 

John 17 
 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 
5-Day Club/VBS for all kids ages 4-12 is set for the evenings 
of June 22-26 from 6:00 until 7:30 PM.  Anyone interested in 
helping with various positions may sign up on the foyer bulletin 
board.  There will be preregistration for your kids on the 14th 
and 21st.  Encourage your kids to invite their friends also.  If 
you have questions see Doris Barthelemy or Sheena Daniel. 
 
 


